
Extending best wishes to  

Jackie Jones  

who is retiring from ALIB  

Community Health Nurse  

on February 26, 2021. 

She decided to stay one month longer to assist with the vac-

cines.  She has been a huge help to Shauna Buchannon.   We do ap-

preciate that she decided to stay another month as her retirement 

date was January 29, 2021.   

We will miss you at Health Centre and  

wish you a wonderful retirement.   


